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SINGAPORE

30 July 2020

Director, Projects

Barghest Building Performance Pte Ltd

108 Pasir Panjang Road, #04-02. Golden Agri Plaza.
Singapore 118535.

Letter of Appreciation to BBP’s Project Team

With reference to the above, | am writing the letter to inform you of our appreciation for the good
support and execution that you and your team have provided to Regent Hotel.

Also, the technical competence, professionalism and enthusiasm from the project team is highly
commendable during the installation project of Regent’s Chiller Qptimization works.

From inception, implementation and execution, the project team support - special mention, || KGTGTczNR
had been a key player that works and integrates very well with the Regent team.

Please keep up with the good work and looking forward to working with BBP in the coming years ahead.
Thank you.

Yours Si;)j:ily

Assistant Director of £Engineering

Regent Singapore





